
Ready.  Set.  Go.  Our theme for the coming 
months is a continuation from the last few 
months of 2021...GO FORWARD!  I am sure 
we all would agree that we should pray to 

go forward.  All of us need to put legs on our prayers.  As we 
GO forward with the Lord, may we each be a vital link in      

reaching the GOAL.   
A servants questionnaire will be distributed this Sunday.  
The questionnaire lists opportunities to SERVE through 
the church.  While it’s true that we can’t do everything, 

each of us can do something.  With God’s grace and 
strength we can GO FORWARD in a mighty way together.  

Pray and ask the Lord for His leadership. 
 

 
 

REMINDER:  There is a meeting tonight for all 
parents of our junior and teen aged youth.  
Please come to the fellowship hall at 7:00. 

 

 
 

Our 2022 CHURCH BUDGET has been approved.  May we be 
good stewards in the work of the Lord. 

 

 
 

Our MEN’S PRAYER BREAKFAST is this                
coming Saturday morning at 8:00 in the gym.  
Enjoy a delicious meal and spend some time 

praying for revival and soul winning. 

 

THANK YOU for your 
involvement in  

FAITH PROMISE             
GIVING to undergird 
and strengthen our missions                  
program for 2022.  Our goal is 

$1,000 per week. 
 

 
 

PRAISE THE LORD for the gym 
roof project that is scheduled 

to begin in the very near                  
future!  We were set back by 
COVID and by the economy.  
We have prayed and believe 
that the NEED for the roof 

must proceed.  Even though we 
need additional funds, we are 
trusting the Lord to provide.  

Keep praying and giving as the 
Lord leads. 

 

 
 

COUPLES BANQUET: 

February 12th 
Mark your calendars! 

 

HOME MISSIONARY  
RU Ministry 
Rockport, IL 

 
 

FOREIGN MISSIONARY 
Milo Tomás 
Philippines 

 
 

MINISTRY 
Radio/Tape Ministry 

 
 

STAFF MEMBER 
Dawn Fitz 

 
 

  SHUT-IN   
Phyllis Smith 

Best of Care - Room #6 
234 Northdale Ave., Kannapolis 

 

SUNDAY SCHOOL TEACHER 
St. James/Friendship Classes 
Brandon Page / Brian Gibson 

 
 

PREACHER OF THE WEEK 
Ralph Robinette, Retired 

Rogers Park Baptist 
 
 

USHER OF THE WEEK 
Wayne Rice 

 
 

CHOIR MEMBER 
Caleb Cajiuat 

 
 

SERVICE MEMBER 
Steven St. Augustine 

 

Serving in the Nursery:  Jennifer Gibson 

PRAY FOR OUR SICK…     
 

Sherbie Woodall   Allen Morrison   Betsy Gullette          
Danny Love   Charlie Marshall   John Jones 
Tom Zahrndt   Betty Morrison   Carrol Gainey         
Charlie Marshall  Mike Stancil    Rhonda Puckett  
Barbara O’Daniel  Brett Stancil     Linda Cheek   
Rudolph Outlaw  Debbie Parrish   Jimmy & Jenny Wallace 
Lynn Lewis   Cathy Beaver    Pam Cross 
Margaret Long  Patricia Phillips    
Glenn Coleman  Les Farley 
Jim & Dee Jones  Robert Sain 
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